
I oppose HB 618 and SB 619 for any type of state reparations for any group of people or the study thereof for any agency within 
Oregon and the Legislative Assembly. This is a federal issue and United States Congress should be encouraged to take reparations 
issues for consideration in Committees and upon the Senate and House floor.


